



Readings: JOHN 11:1-45

Live streaming Sunday service at 9am

To join this Zoom Meeting on your computer, click on the blue link below. It will ask you to download the Zoom application onto your computer, or you can continue by using your web browser. You will have the option to allow your microphones and camera to be engaged.

Meeting Topic: Incarnation Service

Time: Sunday, March 29, 2020 09:00 AM (US and Canada)

Join Zoom Meeting

https://zoom.us/j/397188658?pwd=YnVXYXNuazdMUWpEa2FQVDlyMGpHQT09

Meeting ID: 397 188 658 Password: 912545

If you would prefer to use the call-in feature (no video):

Please call: 647-558-0588 then enter in the Meeting ID and Password listed below:

Meeting ID: 397 188 658 Password: 912545

If you are in another location and would like to join the call, please use this link to find your local dial in

number:

https://zoom.us/u/ac69mbwSFW

Find your local number: https://zoom.us/u/ac69mbwSFW

GOOD TO KNOW:



Grocery shopping for others – HELP NEEDED

Knox Retirement Home at 2191 6th Line is in need of help and support. Each week 15 residents are transported by bus to Metro to buy their groceries. Unfortunately, the bus transport has ceased and these people have no way of getting their groceries. They are looking for people who are willing to do the shopping for them. The process would go like this:

- A grocery list for one of these residents would be emailed to you. When you are out shopping for your own supplies, you would add this list to your excursion.
- When shopping for the groceries, please, take proper precautions to physically distance yourself, wash your hands. Pay separately for the resident's groceries and keep the receipt.
- Bring the groceries to Knox Retirement and leave them at the front door, labelled with the name of resident they are for.
- Email a copy of the receipt (scan or picture) to a staff member (to be determined) who will E-transfer you the funds.

We are looking for 6 to 8 shoppers to assist with this important food security issue.

If you are able to help, email Lisa Kohler of Halton Environmental Network at lisak@haltonenvironment.ca or speak to Michael at rector@incarnationchurch.ca



Hot Cross Buns

Let's keep the Incarnation tradition alive! Click the link for the traditional Incarnation Hot Cross Bun recipe. Take a photo of your delicious creations and share it with us on social media, post to our Facebook page, or send it to the office!

Get the recipe here



What is the Corona/ Covid-19 Virus Really Teaching us?

"The Corona Virus... is sent to remind us of the important lessons we seem to have forgotten and it is up to us if we will learn them or not."

- Bill Gates

Read his entire inspiring message here



Taking care of vulnerable pets

Hi Inca friends, hope you are well.

I realized that if someone (especially someone who lives alone) goes to the hospital with COVID 19, other people may not want to take in the person's pet, for worry of viruses on the pet's fur. I started a petition asking for a national strategy to care for pets for those who end up in hospital.

Can you please sign and share?

Thanks! CJ Martin

Click here to sign the petition



Easter Decor Envelopes

TBD

Counters: Please make sure to leave a copy of the names on Margot's desk.



Incarnation Choir Rehearsals

On hiatus until further notice

If you are interested in more information about the Incarnation Choir, please contact Charlene at charlene@charlenepauls.com.



Wing and a Prayer - on hiatus until further notice

We meet at 6:30pm at Monaghan's. For more information, please contact Keith Lockhart (keith.a.lockhart@gmail.com)

COMMUNITY NEWS



Bishop Susan Bell commentary

An open letter to the people of Niagara via Niagara Anglican



Check the bulletin board for more information about these Ministries

Children, Youth and Family Ministry 2020

Please see the bulletin board for a poster detailing the outstanding programs being offered by the diocese this year.

Niagara In Action

Saturday, September 26, 2020, in the Hamilton area. This is an opportunity to take your passion for social justice out into the community. Choose and issue and spend a day with a small group to explore its impacts and learn how to partner with people to make a difference.

Youth Leadership Training Program March 15-18, 2020

This is a 3-year, March break program for young people. They will learn to equip themselves to take a leadership role in their Parishes and communities.



A Selection of articles provided by the Anglican Church of Canada

Light a Candle on March 29

Archbishop Linda Nicholls, primate of the Anglican Church of Canada is asking Canadian Anglicans to light a candle as part of a <u>national day of prayer planned for Sunday, March 29</u>

Women's World Day of Prayer will draw millions together for healing message via

World Council of Churches

From church to office: How Canadian workplaces may become the new temples for generosity

THIS & THAT



Milk Bag Collection - Project update!

We're still collecting Milk bags for the kids at Ellengale Public School



Address Change?

Have you moved recently? Don't forget to send your new mailing address to the office.



Make Cheques Payable to:

Thanks to everyone who donates using cheques! Please remember to make the cheque payable to *Church of the Incarnation*.

Other variations of our name cause questions at the bank...

LOOKING TO VOLUNTEER?

We have lots of way you can get involved. Positions include: altar prep, greeters, readers, hosts and coffee preparation. **Youth** can gain volunteer high school hours. Training will be provided. Contact Julia Lockhart if you are interested.



SCHEDULE	
Bread Making	
Altar Prep	
Coffee 1	
Coffee 2	
Host 1	

Host 2	
Clicker	
Reader 1	
Gospel	
Prayers	
Server 1	
Server 2	
Wine Cups	
WSRF	
Counting	

Thanks to all of you who update the master copy in the office – very helpful for me! The new schedule is available!

Download the March/April 2020 schedule here

There is a limited number of printed copies available in the office